
Announcement

Dear Valued Customers,

ISSUANCE OF PREFERENTIAL CERTIFICATE OF ORIGIN (PCO) STATUS UNDER MTFTA

The Free Trade Agreement between the Government of Malaysia and the Government of the Republic of Türkiye (MTFTA) which came

into force on 1 August 2015 has enabled Malaysian exporters to gain preferential market access into Türkiye.

Since the entry into force of the agreement, request for preferential treatment under MTFTA to the customs authority of the Republic

of Türkiye shall be accompanied by Preferential Certificate of Origin (PCO) issued by the Ministry of Investment, Trade and Industry

(MITI) in accordance with Article 4.16 [Procedure for the Issuance of Certificate of Origin].

Traders/exporters who wish to benefit from MTFTA, may submit their Cost Analysis (CA) and Certificate of Origin (CO) applications

through the ePCO system.

For additional information, Malaysia has yet to authorize any exporter under the MTFTA scheme as “Approved Exporter” which is

stipulated under Article 4.22 [Approved Exporter] and Article 4.21 (a) [Conditions for Invoice Declaration] of the agreement.

For any further inquiry, please email us at pco@miti.gov.my.

Thank you.

Director
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